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24th May 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Following consultation with parents, we reviewed our relationship, sex and health education (RSHE)

policy and curriculum so we can be sure our provision is age appropriate and relevant for our pupils.

Our provision takes into account our children’s ages, their religious and cultural backgrounds and

any special educational needs they might have.

We would like to invite you to meet with our Assistant Headteachers, Mrs Buckley, Mrs Perry and

Mrs Hall to discuss the Christopher Winter Project resources that teachers use to deliver

relationship, sex and health education to pupils.

Meetings for parents will be held at school on:

● Tuesday 4th June at 8.45am for Early Years with Mrs Hall

● Friday 7th June at 2.20pm for Lower Key Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) with Mrs Perry

● Wednesday 5th June at 8.45am for Upper Key Stage 2 (Years 5 & 6) with Mrs Buckley

● Thursday 6th June at 8.45am for Key Stage 1 (Years 1 & 2) with Mrs Keenan

Parents and carers have the right to withdraw their child from some lessons on sex education but

cannot withdraw children from relationships education or any content that is covered in the science

curriculum. The supporting documents , including the RSHE policy, are available on our website.

If you have previously withdrawn consent for your child to access our RSHE curriculum, your

preferences have been noted. Should you have reconsidered your choice or wish to discuss this

further, we look forward to seeing you at one of our meetings.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan

Acting Headteacher
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